
September 2021 – Brittany and Jeremy Eagleman

Dear friends, family, supporters, and prayer warriors,

We tried to soak up every minute with family 
while we were in the States. We spent our time in 
Kansas, Tennessee, South Carolina, and Nebraska. 
We now have so many wonderful memories 
as well as we had been very busy with doctor 
appointments, processing documents, and travels. 
Jeremy had knee surgery mid-August for a torn 
meniscus, and we had also been taking care of our 
new addition, Andrew Ellis Eagleman, who was 
born July 6 at 9 lbs. 3 oz. Asher has been a great 
big brother! He loved going to the pool, playing 
dinosaurs, and snuggling with his baby brother. 



We worked quickly after Andrew was born to 
send in his passport because we had heard there 
were delays in passport services. However, in a 
mere five weeks, we got Andrew’s passport and are 
already back in Liberia. Asher was so excited when 
we told him that we were going back to his home 
in Liberia. He went around telling everyone the 
news. He is excited to see his friends and play with 
his toys. 

Please pray for the transition back into ministry as 
a family of four. We really looked forward to being 
home, Asher starting preschool, and introducing 
Andrew to all of our Liberian friends, which we 
have made a great start on. We will have lots of 
pictures and ministry updates that we will love 
sharing with you soon.

Again, we appreciate your prayers and support,

Brittany, Jeremy, Asher, and Andrew Eagleman
PO Box 1742
Monrovia, Liberia
WEST AFRICA

E-mail: eagleman.bp@gmail.com
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Visit rafikifoundation.org and facebook.com/RafikiFoundation to learn more about missionaries, Villages, the Exchange, and more.


